
 

 

Public Works & Property Vacation    November 14, 2022, 4:30 p.m.  

Committee Members Present: Sheila Niezgodski, Lori Hamann, Karen White 

Citizen Members Present: Carl Littrell, Jason Piontek (Virtual)  

Other Council Present: Eli Wax, Rachel Tomas Morgan 

Others Present: Ken Hardy, Victoria Trujillo, Justin LePla, Bob Palmer 

Presenters:    Myra Reed, Kara Boyles 

Agenda: Bill No. 52-22 – Ordinance for an Alley Street Vacation for 

Property Located at 1015 Good Place 

 Bill No. 62-22 – Ordinance for an Alley Street Vacation for 

Property Located at N-S Alley Starting from Hill St. to First E-

W Alley Between Corby and Kalorama (Substitute)  

 

The full recording of the committee meetings can be found at the following link: 

https://docs.southbendin.gov/WebLink/0/fol/349067/Row1.aspx 

Committee Chair Sheila Niezgodski called to order the Public Works & Vacation meeting at 

4:51 p.m.  

Bill No. 52-22 

Myra Reed, Attorney at Anderson, Agostino, and Keller located at 131 South Taylor Street, 

South Bend Indiana, 46601 presented Bill No. 52-22 and requested the bill to be tabled until 

December 12, 2022. 

Committee Vice Chair Lori Hamann motioned to table Bill No. 52-22 until December 12, 

2022, which was seconded by Committee Member Karen White and carried by a vote of five 

(5) ayes. 

Substitute Bill No. 62-22 

Committee Vice Chair Lori Hamann motioned to accept Substitute Bill No. 62-22, which was 

seconded by Committee Member Karen White and carried by a vote of five (5) ayes. 

Kara Boyles, City Engineer of the City of South Bend, with offices on the 13th floor of the 

County-City Building, presented Substitute Bill No. 62-22. 

Committee Vice Chair Lori Hamann motioned to send Substitute Bill No. 62-22 to the 

Committee of the Whole with a favorable recommendation pending the addition of the Saint 
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Joseph County parcel tax ID number for identification purposes, which was seconded by 

Committee Member Karen White and carried by a vote of five (5) ayes. 

With no further business, Committee Chair Sheila Niezgodski adjourned the committee meeting 

at 5:02 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Sheila Niezgodski, Committee Chair 

 


